
 
 

Oneview announces Leadership Additions 
 
23rd August, 2018.  Oneview Healthcare PLC today announced that Michael Kaminski is joining the 
Oneview board as a non-executive Director.  
 
Mike is a Chicago-based senior healthcare executive with over 35 years of experience in innovative 
technology-based companies.  He has a proven and successful track record operating across multiple 
stages of the business cycle from start-up entrepreneurial organizations to large global 
enterprises.  Mike was most recently the CEO of Landauer Inc. where he delivered significant EPS 
growth and share price gains during his tenure.  
 
Mike is replacing Will Vicars on the Board, who is stepping down after 5 years and appointing Mike 
as his representative.  
 
Will Vicars commented “Mike will bring significant operational experience to Oneview that is 
appropriate now particularly as we pursue growth in the crucial US market. As the single-largest 
shareholder of the company I remain fully committed to Oneview and supportive of the leadership 
and strategic direction of the company.”  

Mike Kaminski commented “I had the pleasure of meeting the Oneview leadership team in March 
this year and after traveling to the head office in Dublin I am enormously impressed by their people, 
product vision and the impact their technology is delivering with some of the most discerning 
healthcare systems in the United States and globally.” 
 
Oneview today also announced the promotion of Steve Lutz to Managing Director of our Australia 
and New Zealand division.   
 
Steve joined the company in April, 2018, as Director of Sales for ANZ after a successful seventeen 
year career with Cerner Corporation where he lived and worked on four continents.  Steve brings a 
wealth of healthcare IT experience and has made an immediate positive impact on the Australian 
business. Having spent over six years of his career in Sydney and Melbourne he brings deep 
relationships in the healthcare sector in Australia and a global perspective to the business.  Steve is 
based in Oneview’s Sydney office. 

Oneview CEO, James Fitter commented “As we continue to grow and expand our business it’s vitally 
important for us to attract leaders with enterprise healthcare and IT domain knowledge that will 
help us to continue to grow and scale our business.  We are delighted to be able to attract such high-
quality professionals with the expertise and passion to support our mission to improve the lives of 
patients, families and their carers”. 
 

Queries please contact: jfitter@oneviewhealthcare.com  


